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13th September 2007 WO230-01 

re: Waste Licence Application in respect of Valeco at Ballard, Araglin, Kilworth, 
County Cork 

Dear Mr Hogan 

I refer to your application for a waste licence submitted on lgfh June 2006 in respect of 
premises at the above address. On 6th February 2007 the Agency issued a notice in 
accordance with Article 14(2)(b)(ii) advising that your application did not comply with 
Article 12 and 13 of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations, 2004 and 
requiring you to submit the specified necessary information within two months of the 
date of the notice. 

Having regard to the extent to which your application fails to comply with the 
regulations, and your failure to submit the information referred to above, I hereby 
inform you in accordance with Article 14(2)(b)(i) of the Regulations, that the Agency 
cannot consider the application. 

Yours sincerely 

vonne Clooney 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


